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Technology,  Szabolcs  Szolnoki  !

It  was  an  honor  to  host  Szabolcs  Szolnoki,  the  Hungarian
Deputy  Secretary  of  State  for  Technology,  at  our  SABCA
headquarters. His visit underscored his interest in the realm
of technology and innovation, especially in drones and space
applications.

During  his  insightful  discussions  with  our  team,
Secretary Szolnoki  emphasized the importance of fostering
partnerships  to  drive  technological  advancements  and
strengthen  global  competitiveness.

We had the opportunity to showcase some of our cutting-edge
projects  and  initiatives,  highlighting  our  dedication  to
pushing  the  boundaries  of  what’s  possible  in  the  drone
industry.

Secretary  Szolnoki  was  particularly  impressed  by  the
capabilities of our drones and what we have achieved so far.
Also present during the meeting, Euroatlantic emphasized the
possibilities  to  collaborate  with  the  Hungarian  drone
ecosystem, universities, and SMEs. We also learned that a
Drone  Test  Center  is  available  for  our  tests.  Isn’t  it
amazing?

Thank  you,  Secretary  Szolnoki  and  Euroatlantic,  for  your
inspiring  visit  and  for  your  dedication  to  advancing
technology on a global scale. We look forward to continuing
our discussions.
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